

Principal's Newsletter

Wednesday, January 27, 2021

Catholic Schools Week:

Dear Parents.

On Sunday, January 31st, we will begin celebrating Catholic Schools Week!

Every year, we celebrate Catholic schools during the last week of January. This is a good opportunity to highlight the excellent things that are happening in our school, as well as to come together as a community through fun activities and an Open House.

This year, we will be hosting a virtual open house. Please join us and bring a friend. Earn a service hour for each new family brought to the Open House.

Sincerely,

Cal Seven

Carla Sever

COVID-19 Precautions:

Help keep our school environment safe for one another. Please report a close-contact with, travel to an orange state, and/or positive COVID-19 diagnosis to Mrs. Sever, so that the appropriate forms can be completed and actions taken. The Archdiocese requires a 14-day quarantine for such circumstances.

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/home/emergency-travel-order.html

Shoe Drive:

Our shoe drive is still going on. Do not forget to bring in gently used shoes.

Calendar:

01/25-01/29: i-Ready Diagnostic Reading Test **01/29** - Birthday Dress Down/Spiritwear Day

01/31 - Catholic Schools Week Begins

-Open House

02/02 - Early Dismissal



St. Bruno Trailblazers...
They don't follow; they lead.

January Raffle Winners:

Congratulation to our January Raffle Winners: 1st Prize: Roberto Robledo [Jacob (8th Grade)] 2nd Prize: Elizabeth Vela [Cain (2nd Grade)]

3rd Prize: Debbie Rigan [Natalie (7th Grade)]

Completed Service Hours:

Let's give a round of applause to families who completed their service hours:

Anaya	Dobert	Rojas (Trinity)
Baez	Gonzalez	Rubalcava
Carretero	Lopez (Hector)	Sanchez
Castro	Martinez (Ethan)	Santibanez
Ceballos	Munoz	Valera
Chavez	Negrete	Vela
Collins	Padilla	Vera
Diaz (Angel)	Rivera	

Free COVID-19 Testing:

St. Bruno School is partnering with Lurie's Children's Hospital in Chicago. Lurie is conducting research on the transmission of COVID-19 among school children and staff. As a part of the initiative, Lurie is providing free COVID-19 testing. Testing is of a voluntary nature. Click on this <u>link to sign up</u>.

Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!! St.Bruno, Pray for us!